Dear Dr. Adalat Muradov,

On behalf of International School of Economics at Tbilisi State University (ISET) I wish to cordially congratulate you and entire UNEC – its staff, faculty and students with the 90s anniversary of the university! Economic education is a critical element for the development of any country and UNEC has made substantial contribution to this important agenda in the last decades, particularly under your leadership.

International School of Economics at Tbilisi State University (ISET) wishes UNEC great successes in its important mission for many years to come. ISET looks forward to continued cooperation with UNEC!

Sincerely,

Tamara Sulukhia, Ph.D.

a./_

Director of International School of Economics at TSU